
                     
JEWISH GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY OF MONTREAL 

in association with the  

JEWISH PUBLIC LIBRARY 

is pleased to announce as our guest speaker:    

Hazel Sandow Boon 
 

“Have You Heard of this Ukrainian Shtetl called Zurów?” 
 

       

The meeting will be held on 

Monday, August 17, 2015 
7:30 pm 

 

Gelber Conference Centre 
5151 Cote Ste-Catherine/1 Carré Cummings 

 

“In June of 2013, Hazel Sandow Boon began her journey from Hamilton, ultimately  
arriving in Liviv, Ukraine to join two of her cousins to visit the shtetl which was called  
Zurów, Galicia when their HABER grandparents and great grandparents lived there.  

Most of their family had immigrated to New York City between 1890 and 1920.   
What these cousins experienced was beyond their hopes and 

dreams.  Hazel will talk about the planning process for this sort of trip and  
will guide you through the many pictures she took  

so that you can take this journey to Zurów and Jewish Lviv with her.” 
 

                          Everyone is welcome! 
 

For all information on our upcoming meetings  
& Sunday Morning Family Tree Workshops –  

Call the JGS of Montreal Hotline - 24 hours a day:
514-484-0969 

     

Please visit our website: http://jgs-montreal.org/  
and ‘friend’ us in Facebook  

 

http://jgs-montreal.org/�

